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Dear Friends,

On behalf of the people of the Palmetto State, welcome to the Southern Carolina Regional
Development Alliance Annual Regional Industry Appreciation Reception.

It’s a great day in South Carolina when we can celebrate the people and businesses that make our
state such a wonderful place to live, work, and learn. From suppliers and manufacturers to sales
and service, we are so grateful for the industries that create jobs, strengthen families, and
contribute to the economic stability of our communities. We are proud to have you in the
Palmetto State, and we are committed to your continued success.

Thank you for being such a vital part of Team South Carolina. God bless.




